
Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) is proposing to widen State Road 
(S.R.) 40 from east of County Road (C.R.) 
314 to east of C.R. 314A.  
 
The project proposes widening the road 
west of C.R. 314A to include two 12-foot-
wide travel lanes in each direction with 5-
foot-wide shoulders and separated by a 40-
foot-wide grassed median. A 12-foot-wide 
shared-use path will be provided along the 
eastbound side of S.R. 40.  
 
From C.R. 314A to just east of the project, 
one 12-foot-wide lane and one 11-foot-wide 
lane will be included in each direction with 
a 7-foot-wide bike lane in the westbound 
direction and a 10-foot-wide shared use 
path along the eastbound side. 
 
Additionally, multiple wildlife crossings of 
various types and sizes will also be 
provided throughout the corridor. 
 
This project is not currently funded for 
construction. 
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Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - summer 2024 $      5.7 million 

Right of Way: Funded - summer 2023 $    27.8 million     

Construction: Currently not funded $    65.1 million 
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